MINUTES February 6, 2025

A Public Hearing for the Rt. 15 Rate Change for Rapidan Service Authority was held on February 10, 2025
at the Orange County Public Safety Building, Orange, VA.

The meeting was called to order at 6:33 PM. A quorum was established.

Present: Members: Johnson, Marshall, Voohees
Staff: G.M. Clemons, D.O. Jarrell, D.A. Gaskins
Guests: None

The Public Hearing was called to order by Chairman Johnson.

G.M. Clemons introduced the RSA Board Members, who were present, and then read a statement
regarding the public hearing into the record.

There were no speakers present for the proposed rate increase.

With no further comments, the meeting was adjourned at 6:37 p.m.

Chairman /




